

FLOYD MUNICIPAL SCHOOLS PO BOX 65 1564 NM 267 FLOYD, NM 88118

PHONE: 575.478.2211 FAX: 575.478.2811

Web Site: www.floydbroncos.com



January 2, 2018

SCHOOL SUPPORT STAFF

<u>Superintendent</u> Damon Terry

Principal/AD Adam Terry

Counselor/Test Coordinator

Rebbecca Gossett

Special Education Coordinator

Debbie Hunton

Business Manager

Margie Plummer

Administrative Assistant

Kyla Gray Waynell Nall

Dear Parents:

Floyd High School will be adopting new textbook materials for the 2018-2019 school year. Please use the link below to review the State Approved list of materials. This notice is provided in regards to School Board Policy I-5800.

http://ped.state.nm.us/InstructionalMaterial/index.html

Steps to Adoption:

- 1. Teacher Review
 - a. Attending Textbook review meetings
 - b. Reviewing samples
 - c. Website review
 - d. Resource review
- 2. Parent Input Review
- 3. Administrator Review
- 4. School Board Discussion
 - a. As per budget consideration

If you have any questions or input regarding textbook adoption, please contact Floyd Schools at 575-478-2211. We would be happy to review this information with you.

Thank you

Adam Terry

Principal